Jennifer Swokowski

From: Mackenzie Reed

Sent: Monday, November 18, 2024 2:37 PM
To: Jennifer Swokowski

Subject: FW: Proposed Budget Amendment

FYI — please attach this on too.

From: Brett Norell <BNorell@manitowoc.org>

Sent: Monday, November 18, 2024 2:06 PM

To: Mackenzie Reed <mreed @manitowocwi.gov>; Shawn Alfred <salfred @manitowoc.org>; Eric Nycz
<ENycz@manitowoc.org>

Cc: Justin Nickels <jnickels@manitowoc.org>

Subject: Proposed Budget Amendment

Good afternoon,

It is my understanding that Alder Reckelberg shared potential budget amendments with you indicating | would
be offering up an amendment as well. | wanted to share the potential amendment with you in advance of the
meeting. | will move to reduce the City of Manitowoc's 2025 capital borrowing from $7,179,982 to
$6,679,982 by removing the $500,000 Red Arrow Boat Beach Access/Launch Reconstruction project.

Please know that | am not against the project at some point in the future rather feel it important to reduce the
total amount to the City's 2025 proposed capital borrow compared to 2025 principal payments.

Thank you,
Brett

Brett W. Norell

District 9 Alderperson
Common Council

City of Manitowoc
Phone: (920) 663-1350

Email: bnorell@manitowoc.org



